
 

 
 
 
TO:  Mayor and Council Members 
  Marlene Best, City Manager 
  Shawn Hagerty, City Attorney 
 
FROM: Annette Ortiz, CMC, City Clerk 
 
DATE: February 9, 2022 
 
SUBJ: Updated Council Meeting Materials – February 9, 2022 
 
 
NON-AGENDA PUBLIC COMMENT: 
 
The attached correspondence for Non-Agenda Public Comment was received and is 
provided for your consideration. 
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This prime example of normalization of marijuana products not only decreases the 
perception of harm to adolescents but to young children. Elementary aged children 
who are curious of flavors when buying cookies at a local cookie shop. 

I urge you to listen to Dr. Shannon Murphy as our children are in trouble.  Prevention 
messaging is needed more now than ever before. CBD infused cookies at a local 
family frequented cookie store is sending the message of normalcy and decreasing 
the perception of harm. Please help educate families in our city making them your 
number one priority. 

Thank you
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